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………............................. 

Sharing of Love 

There was cold in 

December and 

January especially 

village area in our 

country. It has 

been an opportunity to share some blankets with our students 

of Delight Primary school and Educare centers. We believe 

that we have able to make smiles face of them to share some 

blessings. In 

different areas 

we have shared 

around 100 

blankets. Thanks 

for your support and prayer with this ministry. 

 

Delight Primary School 

The children are happy to get the new textbook for the new 
year 2021. Although according to the government's decision 
all school is closed ut we have started home school so that 
our children 
can 
complete 
their course 
on due 
time. They 
are enjoying 
their school 
with all 
facilities. 
Hopefully 
the end of 
March they will be ready for their quarter exam.   

Farewell of our Co-worker 

From the beginning of our Delight 
Foundation Ministry, one of our co-workers 
named Mrs. Hanna Sarker has been retired 
because of age limitations. We are sad to say 
goodbye but we are also happy that she was 
a very faithful servant of Delight Children 
Home. We are thankful for her effort and 
investment in Delight Foundation Ministry. 
Please keep her in your prayer. 

 

Educare Centers 

This is the joy that finally we have started our all 
Educare center from the New Year. Students are 
happy to join regularly and enjoy themselves 
with friends. This is the year we have some new 
plans for our Educare center so that we can able 
to effort more for children. When the situation 
comes to normal then we will implement our 
new plan. Especially this year we would like to 
conduct some children camp, Medical camp and 
some other activities with our Educare center’s 
children.

 



Delight Children Home 

 

After the Christmas celebration, our all-loving children have 

come to Delight Children Home back. We thankful to God 

because they are good in health and mentally. Hope this will 

be another blessed year for them. It is a challenge for us but 

your prayer support will help us to overcome this challenge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer request: Please pray for- 

 

 Delight Foundation Ministry 

 New ministry in Dhaka City 

 Pray for financial Support for project 

 We need financial support for our kids   
 Please pray for children home building 

 

Dlight Foundation Projects: 

 Orphanage Ministry 

 School Ministry 

 Free Coaching Center  

 Social Depeloment Ministry 
 

 

Thanks to All 

Happy New Year 2021!! 

We would like to say thank you for your 

faithful prayer and financial support to us.  

It is quite impossible to continue our ministry 

without God's guide and your believability. 

Contributions to our ministry to stretch the 

unreached people of Bangladesh and 

beyondas well. We are thrilled to inform you 

that we are praying continuously praying for 

you, your family, and your ministries. Delight 

Foundation is not my ministry but our 

ministry for His Glory and we are the co-

partners for the Kingdom of God 

 

We will pleased to provide you with more 

information about our ministry:  

 

Thank you all so much for being with us. 

Delight Foundation Ministry 

Dhaka  Bangladesh.  

Cell. +8801760651155,  


